
Hello Foxes, 

 

How are you all?  

I hope that you are all well and are managing to keep yourselves busy 

and entertained. 

 

Due to it being the Easter holidays, we are not setting you your usual 

home learning tasks. Instead, we have uploaded some suggested 

ideas to keep you busy, should you need them.  

 

Included are some writing ideas, some maths tasks and a fun Easter 

egg activity. There are also, as I’m sure you’ve all come across, 

plenty of fun resources online, including lots of Easter activities on 

Twinkl.  

 

Remember to email us over any photos of the fun things you get up 

to. 

 

We hope you all manage to have a wonderful Easter, and we look 

forward to hopefully hearing from you soon. 

 

Love from  

Mrs Pearson and Mrs Pendle 

 

  

 


